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Rt. Hon. Arthur Meighen, 
December 1, 1933.
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It might interest you to know that last
year we carried 10,000 men in and out of the mines. 
During the first 10 months of this year we have already 
carried 10,000 men in and out of the mines.

I do not want to bore you with too much 
detail but I felt that some time I would like you to 
know a little more about the job we are doing and trying 
to do, because I feel that we are doing one of the best 
constructive jobs that is being done in the Dominion of 
Canada and have been a very great factor in the bring­
ing in of new wealth.

In the meantime any good word you can 
put in for us with the Hydro Commission or anyone 
else looking for aerial photographic service or any­
thing in the way of aerial transportation will be 
appreciated. I hope to see you when you are next in 
V/innipeg. With kind regards, I remain,

Yours sincerely
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